

October 30, 2023

Dear Parents,

Happy Halloween! The children have been excited for some time and we hope to have a fun day tomorrow. There will be after school and we will have a few treats during the day. The children may dress down in orange or black OR wear their costume for the day. Please note the directives attached to this email. We ask that all please follow the regulations for Halloween dress down. We want the children to have fun but stay respectful and appropriate at the same time.

Trunk or Treat was a great success and I am so grateful to all the parents and families who volunteered their time, talent, candy and cars for the event! It was a beautiful day and lots of fun. I am especially grateful to Mrs. Varghes and Mrs. Klaus for all their organization and efforts!

We will go to mass as a school community on Wednesday, at 8:30 am, for All Saints Day. Benediction will be held on Friday at 1:15pm in the church. The November calendar is attached to this, so please note several changes from our usual schedule.

Our Walk - a- Thon collection has begun! You should have received an email invite. Please be sure you read it carefully, as tee shirt size orders are attached to the invitation. This is the only mandatory fundraiser for the year and we truly need your support. Every penny goes right back to school for the needs of our students. We would like to continue to renovate some of the classroom floors and update our Art Room. We would also like to expand after school to offer even more tutoring and get some new shades for our classrooms. More importantly, we would like to purchase supplemental materials for various subjects. Your support is needed. If every child is able to get 5 or 10 sponsors, the required donation will be complete. We ask your help in sharing our fundraiser with your friends, families and business owners. Every penny matters and I am so grateful to Mrs. Mora and all those who are helping with this important project. If you have questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to ask and more information will follow!

Thank you, as always, for your support and commitment.

May God continue to bless our HFCA family!

Ms. Anne Kelly Principal